
Wednesday, January 26, 2011
11:00 AM – 2:00 PM
St. Paul’s School of  Theology
Holter Conference Center – Dunlap Hall

save the date

HPV Vaccine Initiative
Community Report 
and Education Forum

SPONSORED BY HEALTH CARE FOUNDATION OF GREATER KANASAS CITY AND REACH HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION

save the date



An invitation will follow this save the date.

The Health Care Foundation of Greater Kansas

City and the REACH Healthcare Foundation

partnered in 2007 on an initiative to provide

uninsured and low-income girls and young

women access to the HPV vaccine. The original

goal was to immunize 5,500 girls and young

women. Over the course of three years, the ini-

tiative reached more than 10,000 individuals.

We invite you to a special forum where we will

share evaluation results of the HPV Vaccine Ini-

tiative and discuss new developments regarding

the HPV vaccine.

January is 

Cervical Cancer

Awareness Month
2700 East 18th Street, Suite 220

Kansas City, MO 64127


